  
Please pray for our Dead whose Anniversaries occur about this time:

Margaret Fraser, Michael Grogan, Mary Finch, Mary James, Bridget Rafferty, Eileen Saint,

 Mary Macklin, Oscar German, Mary Jukes, Augustine Ryan, Ada Mead, 

Dianne Griffin, Alfredo Munoz, and Daniel Hickey.

Please pray for all who are sick in our hospital, our nursing homes and at home. For those who are anxious, bereaved or struggling in the Faith. May they experience the healing hands of Jesus through our prayerful actions and visitations. Especially we pray for:

John Abbott, Margaret Alake, Bob Cole, Dyllis Dangerfield, 
Jose De Abreu, Fr John Duckett, Joanne Fitzsimmons, Veronica Flood, Marie Gahagan,  

 Margaret Harvey, Eileen Heneghan, Ben Holmes, Evelyn Hughes,
 Fatima Hussein, Hannah Jermain, Benjamin Joseph, Paula Lam, Mrs D Langan, 
Ann Montgomery, Teishan Mulholland, Fr Martin Nott, Brendan O’Connor, 
Chioma Onwumere, Bernadette O’Sullivan, Fr Eamonn Power, 
Fr John Taylor, Andrew Todd, Danny Toye, Eileen Terrell, Martine Vella, 
Betty Walsh and Trudy Wijeyeratnam 
Parish Stewardship: Offertory Collection Weekend: 26th /27th May  
Envelopes: £323.10      Cash: £326.27      Standing Orders to 5th May £1,717.52 

Stewards of the Gospel: The future of our parish
Following the open parish meeting last February, attended by over sixty parishioners, we have been working behind the scenes to take the next steps in response to the points raised that day, including those in the previous questionnaires. The next steps in our journey, including laying the foundations for closer collaboration with neighbouring parishes as proposed in the Diocesan document, ‘Working Together to Evangelise Our Diocese,’ will involve a more formalised structure representing the main strands of our parish organisations. To hear more about what is being proposed, all parishioners are invited to a meeting, at which Fr. Tom will also be present, in the Community Centre on  

Wednesday 20th June at 7.00pm
St Peter’s School 50th Birthday Celebrations
In the New Year we celebrated 50 years of our school being sited here in Dorset Avenue and are extremely excited to be thinking of planning a range of events to mark this important milestone in our history. We would like to invite members of the parish to our Feast Day Mass on Friday 29th June at 10am which will mark the beginning of our celebrations. Parking will be available after 9.45am and Light Refreshments will be served after Mass 

St Peter's School Summer Fayre
takes place on 30th June 11am-3pm and it would be great to see you there, helping to support our school.  If you wish to donate any goods for the Summer Fayre they will be gratefully received, especially any plants we could sell on the day.  Please contact Claire Clist on 07921 511 442 or by email at stpeterssft@gmail.com for more information.  Thank you for your support.

Parish Building and Maintenance Fund The monthly collection raised £362.52. Bless you for your continued support. 
Sick & Retired Clergy Fund is part of the Diocesan Charity which helps and supports our retired and sick clergy. Another valuable means is by including a bequest in your Will; a Form of Bequest can be found on page 36 of the Brentwood Diocesan Directory.  Your generosity through donations, the annual collection and bequests is greatly appreciated. The annual collection will be taken up after all Masses this weekend. 

Congratulations to Niamh Marshall and Megan Roberts who, this weekend, will receive their Silver St Stephen Medal for 10 years’ service at the Altar. Also, congratulations to the following Servers who will receive their St Stephen Medals for 4 years serving at the Altar: Matthew Bacon, Grace Charnick, Aren Guevarra, Patrick Mclean Tattan, Aimee O’Sullivan, Amanda Prendi, Leonardo Prendi, Owen Roberts, Anthony Rotimi and Darnell Titre. 
Stewards of the Gospel: Up-Date on the Process Bishop Alan has recorded a video message to us all and it is now available on the diocesan website by clicking anywhere on the Home page.

Car Park Permits Application forms for the tax year 2018/2019 are available in the porch. A reminder that the car park is not for overnight use or for leaving the car while at work. 

Marriage and Family Life There will be a Mass of Thanksgiving with the Bishop at Brentwood Cathedral on Saturday 14th July at 4pm. It would be good to be able to send four couples and children from our parish. Please see Fr Tom or contact the parish office for an ‘invitation card’.
Marillac Boot Sale This is the final year that The Friends of the Marillac are holding Boot Sales.  The next one will be held on Saturday 9th June at the Marillac, Eagle Way, Warley.  Sellers from 7am & Buyers from 8am. Free parking for all buyers in the Ford car park. Don't miss out on the enjoyment which, over the years, many have experienced. 
Talking before Mass Pope Francis said this at a recent General Audience in Rome: ‘When we go to Mass, maybe we arrive five minutes before, and we start to chit-chat with those around us. However, it is not a moment for chit-chat. It is a moment of silence for preparing ourselves, a time for the heart to collect itself in order to prepare for the encounter with Jesus.  Silence is so important.’ Please bear the Holy Father’s teaching in mind, in order to show respect for the Blessed Sacrament, and for our fellow parishioners who are praying. Please show a good example to those around you.

St John Bosco Children’s Camp  Information and dates for Summer Camp 2018 can be found at the back of the church or visit www.svpboscocamp.org.uk
Diocese's pilgrimage to Lourdes with Bishop Alan, 23rd – 28th July.   For further information, please phone Tangey Tours on 01732 886 666.

Caritas (Social Justice and Charity) I invite anyone in our parish to gather for a conversation about Social Justice on Saturday 7th July at the Sacred Heart School, Upminster 10.30am 0 3.30pm. More details to follow. 

Brentwood Catholic Children’s Society  Tandem Skydiving on Saturday 7th July 2018. For more information and an application pack, please contact Julie Abbott 07912 277413 / jabbott@bccs.org.uk 
Part Time School Chaplain Trinity Catholic High School, Woodford Green. Please visit the schools website for more details: http://fc.tchs.uk.net/Vacancies.shtml   020 8504 3419 x 170   sam_gillary@fc.tchs.uk.net
This Week in Church 
Saturday 2nd     

6.30pm  
The People of the Parish   

Sunday 3rd      
       
9.30am
Ints of Anne Rabbitte (Rabbitte) 


11.30am      Dec’d Members of McNeela Family (Foundation) 
Monday 4th              
12noon
Holy Souls (HSB) 
Tuesday 5th      
 
12noon 
Private Intention (Dec’d Clergy Association)   
Wednesday 6th 


12.15pm
Betty Long RIP (Golden Club)  
Thursday 7th       
 
8.30am
Service of the Word/Holy Communion
Friday 8th           

12noon
Chris Kenneally RIP (O’Sullivan) 
Saturday 9th      

6.30pm  
Peter Schroeyers RIP (Schroeyers) 

Sunday 10th   
       
9.30am
The People of the Parish   



11.30am      Dec’d Members of McNeela Family (Foundation) 
Morning Prayer of the Church is celebrated after the morning services. Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament normally takes place on Saturday morning’s during the Sacrament of Reconciliation from 11am - 12noon.

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is normally held on Saturday between 11am - 12.00 noon & 5.30pm. – 6.15pm.
What’s On?
Mon 4th     
St Edwards Preschool
9.15am-3.00pm
Parish Hall


Knit & Natter 
2.30pm-4.30pm
Community Centre

Marriage Instruction
7.00pm
Priest’s House
Tues 5th     
Parent & Toddler Group 
9.45am-11.45am
Parish Hall 


Beavers/Cubs/Scouts
5.00pm-9.30pm
Parish Hall


St Vincent de Paul
7.00pm
Community Centre

Weds 6th   
St Edwards Preschool
9.15am-3.00pm
Parish Hall


Golden Club 
1.00pm
Community Centre

Marriage Instruction
6.00pm
Priest’s House

Guides
7pm-8.30pm
Parish Hall 

Thurs 7th   
St Edwards Preschool
9.30am-12.30pm
Parish Hall 

Clergy Day
10.30am
Chigwell

Fri 8th        
St Edwards Preschool
9.15am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Hospital
pm
London
Sat 9th      
25th Anniversary to Priesthood
11am
Dagenham
Sun 10th      
Going Forth 
11.30am
Church


Legion of Mary 
after 11.30am Mass
Upper Room


Rainbows/Brownies
2pm- 5pm
Parish Hall


 

             Travelling Chalice                                                                            Collectors Rota
Please return the Chalice BEFORE           

 the next person is scheduled to collect it             
6.30pm                     9.30am                       11.30am    

26th /27th                                                                     Michael & Anne      David & John Sizer          Antonella & Andy  

2nd /3rd June                                                                Tom & Ian             John Shean & Vicky           Christian & Maureen

9th /10th June                                                              Gordon & Dermot         Julie & Lennox       Tony & Antonella
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  Head Teacher:                              Mrs Jenny Waterfield    


Our Parish is part of the Brentwood Diocese and Alan Williams is our Bishop 

and we belong to the Havering Deanery.

We are twinned with the parish of Regina Pacis, Ladysmith, Diocese of Dundee, South Africa, 

and pray for their Bishop, Graham Rose 
The Body and Blood of Christ (B)

3rd June 2018 
The Solemnity of the Body and Blood of Christ is an opportunity to revisit the events of Holy Thursday, and in particular the institution of the Eucharist. It is against the background of Jesus' approaching death that we gain a deeper understanding of the actions of Jesus at the Last Supper. The disciples are told to prepare the Passover. While the Jewish Passover feast celebrated God's goodness in liberating the chosen people from slavery in Egypt, the Supper which Jesus gives will commemorate the selfless love of his death on the cross, by which we are liberated and born to new life. In blessing and sharing the bread and wine Jesus is giving himself. By doing this in memory of him his disciples make present through the centuries the gift and sacrifice of Jesus Christ. The Letter to the Hebrews illustrates how the death of Christ is the once-and-for-all sacrifice of himself for our salvation. It makes redundant all the sacrifices of the old law. It is by his own blood that Christ purifies us. The blood of goats and bulls is no longer necessary. This is why Christ's sacrifice is the sacrifice of the 'new covenant' of which we are the beneficiaries. 
